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San Diego Superior Court’s 

Family Law Facilitator Services 
Closed on Friday, July 27, 2018  

One Day Closure for Staff Training 

 
The Family Law Facilitator’s Office which provide self-represented litigants with 

assistance on their family law case will be unavailable on Friday, July 27, 2018.  The closure will 

allow time for annual mandatory staff training.  

The Family Law Facilitator's Office (FLF) provides, at no cost, help for unrepresented 

parents and parties who have questions about family law issues.  Staff can help prepare court 

forms and provide general legal information. The FLF office is operated by court attorneys, 

paralegals, and clerks with experience in Family Law. 

“We know how popular these services are and how much people depend on the help 

provided by our Family Law Facilitators’ office.  This training must be done and we are trying to 

minimize the impact on customers as much as possible.  We hoping by getting the word out now, 

we can keep those who need the service from coming to the courthouse on that Friday.  We 

apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

The FLF office will resume services on Monday, July 30, 2018. 
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